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7 NIVERVILLE MIDDLE SCHOOL PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL
October 2022 Parent Council Newsletter

ANNUAL AGM - October 18, 2022

Parent Council's Annual General Meeting was held October 18, 2022 at NMS.
If you have interest in joining the Parent Council for NMS, please contact us at
nms58parentcouncil@gmail.com

Parent Council helps to organize events that create fun experiences for the
students, ensure the staff & teachers are appreciated, and fundraise for
school improvements, like green space, student of the month, and more!

Our next meeting is November 7, 2022 at 6pm at NMS.

Student of the Month

September Prize Donation: Peppie's Pizza

We love being able to reward the students every month with a prize, and this absolutely cannot happen
without the support of the businesses in town and the parents that support us.

We want to thank Peppie's Pizza for providing a prize to the students of the month in September. We are
looking for donations (approved items or monetary) that can be used for prizes for the students. Your
donation helps us bring joy to our students and encourage them to be the best students they can be!

E-transfers can be accepted by email at: nms58parentcouncil@gmail.com

Want to see improvements to our outdoor active play space?

We are excited to be partnering with the Student Leadership group at NMS to get their ideas on
how we can improve the green space. We had a great meeting with them, hearing first-hand how the
students envision their school yard, and what the priorities are in their eyes! We've got big plans!

If you are Interested in design, estimate research, grant research, or grant writing, please let us know! We
could use all hands on deck to initiate this project and turn the vision into a reality.

One person cannot do it alll Join this invaluable Fundraising Committee today!
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Staff Appreciation

We are looking for monetary donations for our staff appreciation day.

On December 20th, 2022, we will be providing lunch for all teachers & support staff as a giant THANK YOU for all of the
time they spend making our children's days full of learning and joy.

This is a yearly tradition, and we rely heavily on our community in order to make this happen. It is a nice way to thank
the staff for all their hard work and we know that the staff really look forward to being blessed (and not having to pack

their own lunchl!).

Would you like to donate or help? Have questions? Please let us know!

Introducing the *New* 2022-23 PAC Board Members

Noella Andres

Co-Chair

Noella has been an actively involved
Niverville community member for a
decade. She is the owner of
Community General Store, brought
Girl Guides to Niverville, and so

| much more! She looks forward to

planning great events on PAC!

Michelle Driedger

Treasurer

Michelle moved to Niverville with her
son in 2015, and says it was the best
decision! She works as an
accounting clerk at Niverville
Heritage Centre, and looks forward
to being a part of NMS PAC!

Meaghan Couzens

Secretary

Meaghan has been an active part
of the Niverville community for
nearly a decade, including a part of
the hockey community. Two of her
three kiddos are in NMS and she
looks forward to helping create

% many fun school years ahead!

Jenni Morin

Co-Chair

Jenni has been a part of the Niverville
community for over a decade, with one
kiddo in NMS so far. She also coaches
softball, has served on the preschool

1 board, and has organized adult
slopitch in the past, She looks forward

to helping on NMS PAC!

Tammy Meyer

Communications

Tammy has been in Niverville for 9.5
years, and has three daughters in NMS.
She is an involved member of the
Niverville community, coaching youth
softball, and supports adult slopitch.
She looks forward to helping bring PAC
goals come to fruitiion!

Do you want to join the PAC or be the head of a
sub-committee?
We understand that life is busy, and making the

commitment to help is hard. More hands equal less
work for everyone! You can join the PAC OR be a part
of a committee for one event. Be a part of your
children's school life today! We hope to hear from you.

For any questions, ideas, concerns or to send an e-transfer donation,
our email address is: nms58parentcouncil@gmail.com
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